Lou

Hi everyone, | have a son Ethan in
Acorns who joined the school last
September, so | thought I'd throw
myself in at the deep end and
volunteer to be Chair of the PTA. | do
have over 20 years’ experience in
marketing and events though, so I'm
hoping to bring some good ideas
over the next year or so.

I'll also be looking to get lots of input
from parents in terms of events
you'd like to see, what you’d like to
be involved in to make them a
success and how you want us to
communicate with you.

I'm looking forward to organising
some great events this year as we
start to get back to normal and bring
the Yew Tree school community
together.

Introducing your PTA committee
Vice Chair
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Louise
I'm mum to Alex in year 5 and
Matthew in year 2. Il've been

involved with the PTA since Alex
joined Nursery and have really
enjoyed supporting school in this
way as well as getting to know lots
of different parents, usually whilst
carrying tables up to top pitch or
folding raffle tickets!

Helping the PTA doesn't have to
mean a big time commitment - any
support you can give through the
year, from packing away chairs at
the end of an event to wrapping
Christmas presents - makes a huge
difference and is really appreciated.

Treasurer
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Maricla

| am the mum of Elsa in Year 2 and
it’s the first time I've covered a role
like this. But data analysis and
management is my profession, so I'll
do my best to keep the PTA finances
organised and transparent. | hope to
introduce some new smart features
to process payments and boost our
funds (so please watch this space!).

Vice Treasurer
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Jacqui
Hi everyone, I’'m mummy to Amaris
(year2) and Twins (Arnan & Anikah
in Acorns). | am excited to be
helping out our PTA as a Vice

Treasurer and | am sure my
commercial banking experience
will come in handy.

Socially, | really enjoy running and
everything fitness and | am a keen
fundraiser. | think it will be great to
arrange some fundraising events
for our school and have fun along
the way. | am easy going and very
approachable <.

Secretary

Caroline

I’'m the mum of Charlie (Year 5) and
Robbie (Year 3) and [I've really
enjoyed helping out with the PTA
over the last 5 years.

| love seeing families having fun at
our PTA events, and seeing pupils
benefiting from something new the
PTA has funded. I've also made
several close friends through the
PTA, and it's been a great
opportunity to meet new parents
and carers from different year
groups.

Whilst we’ve not been able to run
many PTA events during the
pandemic, I'm looking forward to
getting things back on track in
2022 with our new PTA committee.



